NSL: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 09/04/2020, Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

The Department on Planning and Investment of Son La Province received Document No. 307/NSL-CV/HDQT dated 03/04/2020 of Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.

Based on clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014 and following the Instruction of the Government on preventing Covid-19 outbreak, the Department on Planning and Investment of Son La Province approved extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Son La Water Supply Joint Stock Company. (no later than 30/06/2020)
